
 

The Kern High School District Office of Special Education would like to invite 

you to participate in an informal meeting to discuss incoming 9th grade Special 

Education Students for the 2018-19 school year.  This will be an opportunity for 

parents/guardians to ask Special Education Department Administrators  

questions regarding IEPs, services, programs and transition.    

 

 

Select one of the meetings below that best fits your schedule.  The same 
meeting will be held at two different locations: 

 

 Date:  Thursday, March 15, 2018 

 Time:  6:00 p.m. to 7:30 p.m. 
 Location:  Foothill High School—Auditorium  

   501 Park Drive, Bakersfield, CA 93306 
 

Or  
 

 

 Date:  Tuesday, March 20, 2018 
 Time:  6:00 p.m. to 7:30 p.m. 
 Location:  Kern High School District Office — Boardroom/E.O.C Building 

                 5801 Sundale Avenue, Bakersfield, CA 93309 

 

 

*Translation services will be provided on both dates. 
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